
Hino SHIHAN 
Winter Camp 2024 & 

Barbara Sensei memorial seminar 
February 17-19, Presidents’ Day weekend 

From Hombu Dojo in Tokyo Japan, Hino Shihan is among the young, 
energetic members of the regular teaching staff. Some of you may remember 

his visit in 2015 as otomo for Dojo-cho (Mitsuteru Ueshiba). 
 Coming from the World Headquarters, he will share the teachings of aikido 

as taught at Hombu with us, right here in Hilo, Hawaii.  
 
 

Please join us training 
with Hino Shihan. 

 
Begins 2/17/24 10AM; 

 

 Ends 2/19/24 Noon.  
 

Location: 
Aikido of Hilo 
29 Shipman St. 

Hilo, HI. 
 

 

www.AikidoOfHilo.org 
for Details & 
Registration 

http://www.aikidoofhilo.org/

